
Operation Note nº5/2024- July 1st 2024 (start)

SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE ON THE LEÓN – OVIEDO GAS PIPELINE (20")

Starting on Tuesday, July 2, scheduled maintenance work will be carried out on the León-Oviedo
Gas Pipeline (20”) in the Lugo de Llanera - Oviedo section, rendering transportation through it
unavailable until the early morning of Friday, July 5.

Due to this unavailability, the Galicia and Asturias area will be supplied from the regasification
plants of Mugardos, El Musel, the Burgos-Santander-Asturias gas pipeline, and the Tuy
International Connection.

The demand in the northwest area is fully guaranteed, and the output of the Mugardos and
El Musel* regasification plants, as well as the Tuy international connection, will adjust their
operation to meet the needs of this demand.

*The regasification of El Musel will maintain the conditions defined in Article Three of Order TED/578/2023, dated June 7, which
establishes the technical conditions for the provision of liquefied natural gas logistics services at the El Musel regasification plant.
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